
                

 

 

   

SUMMER TERM – Week 12 (w/c 13/7/20) 

Years 3 & 4 

Dear Parents & children,  

We hope that you have enjoyed learning all about what we can find under the sea. We’ve already seen 

some fantastic presentations and fact files about the animals that live in the sea. We’re really looking 

forward to seeing the rest of your learning when you upload it to PurpleMash. Please continue to present 

your findings in any way that you prefer – be creative and follow where your research takes you.  Most of 

all, have fun. 

This week, we have chosen the theme ‘My Dream Summer Holiday’. We would like you to think about 

what you would spend your summer holiday doing if you could go anywhere and do anything. We have 

created a learning blog filled with project and presentation ideas as well as including links to child-friendly 

search engines which will allow you to research the holiday destination of your choice. Remember to watch 

any linked or embedded YouTube videos with a responsible adult. 

You can present your research in any format, either on or off line, however we do ask that you try to upload 

a picture of your learning to PurpleMash so that we can see it. Try to present this week’s project in a 

different format from your chocolate project. Make sure that you have created a ‘My Dream Summer 

Holiday’ folder in your ‘My Work’ file so that we can easily locate your work. Remember to take regular 

breaks when working on the computer.  

The White Rose Maths worksheets and videos will be posted as usual on the relevant Maths blog. This 

week, Year 3 will be focusing on Capacity and Statistics and Year 4 will be focusing on Shape and 

Position. 

Remember to keep checking the different blogs that you have access to as we may add new posts and 

videos during the course of the week.  

Try to post images on the class blogs of what you have been doing - we are all missing you and wondering 

what amazing things you have been up to. We’re really looking forward to seeing all of your fantastic 

learning projects. We are all really impressed with how well you have adapted to this new way of 

completing home learning and the dedication that you have shown to your learning.  

 

Please be aware that the majority of staff are now working back in school and they will not be able 

to be as responsive as they have been over the lockdown period. We ask for your patience and 

understanding on this matter.  
 

With very best wishes, 

Mrs Coyle, Mrs Squires, Miss Thomas and Mrs Grover.  

 

Parents, please remember to follow Surrey Hills All Saints on Facebook and Twitter 


